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MGIC contract with Polly to end June 1, 2025 

Polly has notified MGIC that it will not be renewing our contract, effective June 1, 2025. Therefore, 
beginning June 1, MGIC premium rates will no longer be accessible through Polly. 

This change has no impact on customers who do not use Polly’s product and pricing engine. 

Customers can access MGIC premium rates through mgic.com/MiQ or reach out to their MGIC account 
representative to explore other available options for accessing MGIC premium rates. 

 

For more information:  
• Contact your MGIC representative, mgic.com/contact 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://miq.mgic.com/miq
https://www.mgic.com/contact

